
ATTENTION 
GUILFORD 
RESIDENTS

 Monday Dec 13th is an important 
day to exercise your rights.

Paid for by concerned business owners of Guilford

We are asking you to vote NO to enable 

the town of Guilford to OPT IN for 
retail sales of cannabis products in the town 

of Guilford. This is not a vote for the 
legalization of cannabis, this is a vote to keep 

our towns dollars and tax dollars in our 
community rather than losing them to 

bordering communities that have already 
chosen to OPT IN.

Please vote NO on Dec 13th to OPT IN
to provide the opportunities for employment 

and new small businesses that our town needs.


